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Dear Parent / Guardian,  
 
 
National School-based Human Papillomavirus Vaccination Programme for Secondary Two 
Female Students (Second/Third Dose) in Privately Funded Schools 
 
 
1. Last year, your daughter/ward would have received the Human Papillomavirus (HPV) vaccine 
that helps to prevent cervical cancer. 
 
2. The Health Promotion Board’s (HPB) appointed vendor will be visiting your daughter’s/ward’s 
school to administer the second/third dose of the HPV vaccine.    
 
3. HPV vaccination will be conducted during the annual school-based health screening. 

 
4. Your daughter/ward may be asked to stay back in the afternoon to receive the vaccination in 
school to minimise disruption to the school curriculum. If she misses the vaccination in school, she will 
be given an appointment to receive the vaccination at HPB’s appointed service provider’s clinic. 

 
5. For any queries on the school-based HPV vaccination programme, please email 
HPB_mailbox@hpb.gov.sg or call 6435 3895. 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr K Vijaya 
Director 
Youth Preventive Services Division 
Health Promotion Board 
  

 

 

 

 

 


